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         October 31, 2013
	Thank You!
Thanks so much for all of you who helped out by sending in food or volunteering your time with the Halloween Party.  Everything ran very smoothly.


	 Important Dates

· Tuesday, Nov. 5th: Records Day, No School
· Friday, Nov. 8th: Book Orders Due

· Wednesday, Nov. 13th:  Evening Conferences

· Thursday, Nov. 14th: Evening Conferences

	 *CONFERENCES*

Here’s a friendly reminder that tomorrow is the last day to sign up for conferences.  Conferences will be held on Wednesday& Thursday, November 13 & 14 from 4:15-8:00pm. We use an online system to schedule all of our conferences.
The process for setting up your conference time will be to go to www.schoolbookings.net. You will be able to schedule your conferences beginning Wednesday, October 30 – Friday, November 1. The website will be open at 8am on Oct 30 and will close at 3pm on Nov 1. Once you are there, you will be asked to enter a school event code. Our code is VUPKD. You will then be taken through a 3 step process to enter your information, child’s information and schedule your conference(s) for your child(ren). Once you have finished, you will receive an email confirmation of the date and time of your scheduled conference(s). Please be respectful of our teachers’ & fellow parents’ time and arrive to your conference on-time. We encourage you to not schedule back-to-back conference times with multiple teachers as sometimes the teachers are on different floors at opposite ends of the building and so your “travel time” cuts in to your conference time. . If you do not have internet access at home, you can come in to the school during normal business hours (7:30am – 4pm). We will have a couple computers set up in the office that will be available for scheduling your conference.
A teacher will only hold 1 conference per child. If there are two separate households, we ask that you coordinate with each other your conference time. (The exception would be if you have a restraining order on file.) The website is monitored for duplicate conferences. As always, we are happy to send a 2nd copy of conference reports and report cards to parents not living in the home. 
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	Happy Halloween!
Mr. Lam

	When Children feel good about themselves, it’s like a snowball rolling downhill.  They are continually able to recognize and integrate new proof of their value as they grow and mature.

~Stephanie Marston
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